
 
April 17 – 27, 2025 

 

Special Needs Day,  

Tuesday, 4/22/2025 
 

Dear Friends of Special Needs Day at the Fairgrounds! 

  
The Pima County Fairgrounds and Ray Cammack Shows are pleased to bring back the modified 

version of Special Needs Day, Tuesday, 4/22/2025.  Special Needs Day includes free admission starting 

at 9:00 a.m., specially scheduled entertainment and two hours of free select Kiddie Land Carnival and 

Carousel rides, starting at 10:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m.  

 

The fun will begin with special performances starting at 10:00 a.m.  The carnival rides located in 

Kiddie Land and the main carousel will also open at 10:00 a.m. and will remain open until noon.  Most 

commercial vendors and food vendors will not be open during the event so please plan to bring sack 

lunches for your group.  Beverage stations and bathrooms will be available during the event.    

 

The Pima County Fair would like to remind attendees, program coordinators, teachers, 

chaperones and attendants that the Special Needs Day event is a private party that takes place on the 

Fairgrounds, when the Pima County Fair is not open for business.   Therefore, the main carnival midway 

and games, food vendors and exhibitors will NOT be open until 3:00 p.m., after the Special Needs Day 

event has ended.  Attendees of Special Needs Day are welcome to remain on the grounds after the Special 

Needs Day event has ended or get a hand stamp to return later after the fair and vendors have opened. 

 

As always, the Special Needs Day program has limited space for attendees. This program is 

intended as a group activity for school and social service programs serving the disabled and is not 

intended as a family function.  Due to limitations, single participant registration is limited to the 

individual and one attendant.     

 

Pre-registration is required and available on a first come first served basis.  Pre-registration does 

not guarantee confirmation to participate in the program.  Qualifying registrants will receive a letter of 

confirmation, which must be presented for entry.  

 

To request a pre-registration application for participation, please email us at 

SpecialNeedsDay@PimaCountyFair.com. 

 

 

We look forward to seeing you at the fair! 

 

Launa L. Rabago, Entertainment and Marketing Manager 
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